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Greetings fellow flyers:  

Phil Curtiss, Jon Study, and I are going 
to Oshkosh for the June 3rd & 4th volun-
teer weekend. We have room for one more 
if anyone is interested. EAA will provide 
meals and lodging. We are splitting the 
cost of fuel for the trip in my Cardinal. 
The EAA AirVenture museum is present-
ing a SpaceShipOne Exhibit on the 3rd. 
This exhibit will give you an insider’s view 
of SpaceShipOne. Doug Hancock also 
stated that he would fly also if more peo-
ple wanted to volunteer. I have also re-
ceived word that you do not have to be a 
member of EAA to volunteer. Youngsters 
between the ages of 14 and 17 are also 
welcome with written parental consent. 

Also in the works is the B-17 visit to 
Gaylord on Sunday, June 25th. The Air-
port Advisory Committee is having a 
meeting on April 12th at the Sportsplex at 
1 pm. All chapter members are welcome to 
come. [Editor’s note: I suggest we have a 
large representation of the Chapter to 

(Continued on page 3) 

New Meeting Dates and Times 
Next Meeting will be April 19 at 7:30pm 

Please note that we have changed the 
dates of the regular monthly meetings of 
the Chapter. The new meeting dates will 
be the second Wednesday of each month 
at 7:30pm. However, because the second 
Wednesday of April conflicts with Sun ‘n 
Fun we changed April’s date to the third 
Wednesday, April 19. 

Last month we had an interesting dis-
cussion on participating in the arrival of 
the B-17. Now we hear that the Airport 
Advisory Committee is having second 
thoughts about our participation. They 
wonder if they and we can handle the 
crowds and aerial activities. It is likely the 
B-17 will be parked on the ramp near the 
big County hanger. We would then run 
the Young Eagles out of the Terminal. 
Should the B-17 be parked in front of the 
Terminal we could run the Young Eagles 
out of the Chapter House. 

This seems to be an excellent opportu-
nity for the Chapter. If we are still enthu-
siastic about this we should have a sizable 

(Continued on page 3) 
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Chapter 1095 Officers 

President  Vic Briley 
 (989) 786-2053 

Vice President Will Wottowa 
 (231) 544-5006 

Treasurer Joe Hartley 
 (989) 732-0908 

Secretary John Hughes 
 (989) 732-5641 

Technical Buzz Stephenson 
      Counselor (989) 348-2354 

Directors ...................Wally Loney 
 (989) 732-1939 

 Frank Nicolai 
 (989) 821-6563 

 Ken Schlemmer 
 (989) 939-8664 

Newsletter.................Phil Curtiss 
       Editor  (989) 939-8715 

 pcurtiss@bigfoot.com 

Mailing Address 

Mail for the Chapter or its officers 
should be directed to: 

EAA Chapter 1095 
P.O. Box 2223 
Gaylord, MI 49734-2223 

Coming Events 
Apr 12 Airport Advisory Committee  
 Meeting at 1:00 pm/ 

 

Apr 19 Meeting at the Airport 
 at 7:30 pm (Meeting is one 
 week later due to Sun ‘n Fun) 

 

May 10 Meeting at the Airport 
 at 7:30 pm  

 

Jun 14 Meeting at the Airport 
 at 7:30 pm 
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March Meeting Minutes 

The March 19th meeting was called to 
order by President Vic at 2:05 PM. 

Visitors today were Bill & MaryAnn 
Rutherford. Bill asked to speak to our 
group.  He advised that he had informa-
tion that the B-17 (YANKEE LADY) from 
the Yankee Air Force Museum at Willow 
Run would be at Grayling on June 25 and 
could come to Gaylord same day. Would 
we be interested in providing a breakfast 
or lunch for the crowd it would draw. 
There is also a BMW motorcycle club that 
would probably come. Group discussion 
showed interest. Further information will 
be forthcoming. 

Motion by Tom Lesinski that the min-
utes from last meeting be accepted as 
printed in our Newsletter. This was sup-
ported by Louie. Motion passed. 

The Treasurers report showed that we 
have $2,083.81 at this time. A motion by 
Doug that report be accepted as presented. 
This was seconded by Louie, motion 
passed. 

President Vic advised he has correspon-
dence from EAA in Oshkosh and informa-
tion they are looking for volunteers on sev-
eral weekends before the EAA meeting in 
July. See Vic if you’re interested, Vic fur-
ther advised he would fly people over if 
they split the fuel costs.  

Ken advised us that he has changed his 
mind and he will put his Pitts in the Al-
penfest Parade. I believe everyone thanks 
Ken. 

Election of new Board member: Tom 
nominated Ken Schlemmer and this was 
supported by Phil. The motion was then 
amended that Ken be elected by unani-
mous vote. Motion passed. 

Meeting Dates: a discussion held on 
possibility of changing our meeting to the 

President’s Corner—con’t 

show we want this.] The AAC is having 
second thoughts about having Young Ea-
gles and a meal provided by our chapter 
while so much other stuff is going on at 
the airport. I don’t see it as a problem if 
we have enough manpower and do the 
necessary pre-planning. I would like your 
input. If AirVenture can handle 750,000 
people in one week, I’m sure that we can 
handle the small crowd that Gaylord will 
have. 

Keep the blue side up. 

Victor Briley 

(Continued from page 1) 

second Wednesday of the month. Further 
discussion revealed that April 12 would 
conflict with Sun ‘n Fun  at Lakeland so 
the next meeting would be held a week 
later on April 19. Meetings after that 
would be held the second Wednesday of 
the month at 7:30 pm. Motion passed. 
Next meeting will be April 19, 2006 at 7:30 
pm. 

President Vic advised there would be a 
Board of Directors meeting after the regu-
lar meeting. 

The program for this month was a tape 
on operations at a Towered Airport. 

Motion by Phil, seconded by Tom that 
meeting adjourned. Motion passed. 

John Hughes, Secretary 

representation at the Advisory Committee 
meeting the afternoon of April 12. If any-
one can attend this would be a big help in 
promoting the Chapter. 

(Continued from page 1) 

April Meetings—con’t 
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EAA Chapter 1095 

Newsletter Office 

Post Office Box 2223 

Next Meeting 
April 19, 2006 
At the Airport 
At 7:30 pm 

Two relics at Disney World 


